
Dear Dr. Kaleschke, 
 
Thank you for handling our manuscript and providing great feedback. We have now included 
author contributions. We have also attached the motion vectors as supplementary data. We 
greatly appreciate the input on our validation. We agree that your suggestion would enable us to 
test the ATI technique with more data. However, we think what we have done so far is sufficient 
for a first demonstration and we would prefer to keep the paper and the results presented in it as 
they are and to publish them in this form. The inclusion of additional data would not only require 
more work on our side, but it could be considered as such a significant modification that a 
complete new round of reviews could be required. 
 
Thank you again for your assistance with our manuscript. 
 
Best regards, 
Dyre Dammann 
 


